Salesian Secondary
College

Don Bosco Road,
Pallaskenry, Co. Limerick

Fifth & Sixth Class boys and girls and their parents /
guardians are invited to attend our ‘Open Evening’. By
visiting our school you will receive information on the
educational program available, view our facilities, meet
our staff, get a sense of the atmosphere in the school and
help yourself to make informed choices when selecting a

second level school.

We look forward to meeting you and answering any

questions you have on the night.
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